
Perris North Groundwater Program 
Perris North Groundwater Treatment Facility
In the summer of 2021, Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) will began work on an important project as part of 
the Perris North Groundwater Program in the City of Moreno Valley. 

The Perris North Groundwater Treatment Facility project will consist of two groundwater wells, a blending station, and 
a centralized treatment facility that will treat the water from several wells in central and southern Moreno Valley.

The water will travel through new pipelines that will be located primarily along Perris Boulevard and Kitching Street. 

Construction on this facility is anticipated to be completed by 2024. The majority of the work on this site will be done 
during daytime hours.  Some intermitent 24-hour work will be required during construction and residents will be 
notified in advance of this work. 

The Perris North Groundwater Treatment Facility is an important part of EMWD’s Groundwater Reliability Plus 
initiative, which will increase our reliance on local groundwater and help our region become more sustainable, 
especially during periods of statewide water shortages. 

For more information, please visit: www.emwd.org/perrisnorth
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•	 In 2020, EMWD received an agency-record grant from the State 
Water Resources Control Board to fund approximately half of the 
estimated project cost for the Perris North Groundwater Program. 
The grant is funded through the voter-approved Proposition 1 Water 
Bond of 2014. 

•	 The Program will include six groundwater wells, 16 groundwater 
monitoring well locations, a centralized treatment facility, and 
conveyance pipelines. 

•	 Work on this Program began in late 2020, with well drilling starting in 
January 2021 at the first two groundwater wells located in northern 
Moreno Valley along Ironwood Avenue. 

•	 Well construction has been completed; a total project completion 
date is to be determined. 

•	 The Program will improve groundwater quality in the North Perris 
Groundwater Basin, located in the Moreno Valley area, and also 
increase water supply in the region.
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